
 Primary Village South PTO Meeting 

 April 12, 2022 
 **in person; last meeting of this school year* 

 Ashlyn called the meeting to order at 7:09 pm. PVS PTO President, Secretary, and 
 Treasurer were present. Amy Allen was not able to attend. 

 I. Welcome (Ashlyn Blatz) 
 a.  Last meeting of the year! 

 II. Principal’s Report (Amy Allen) 
 a.  Not available to attend 

 III. Secretary’s Report (Kelsey McLachlan) 
 a.  March meeting minutes approved at 7:11 pm 

 IV. Treasurer’s Report (Kelly Ribaudo) 
 a.  Currently working on switching all financials over to our new system, RunPTO 
 b.  The board members will be getting together in May to look over RunPTO and 

 check for documents 
 c.  Expect approximately three meetings with treasurer and board members to go 

 over RunPTO/ treasurer duties before Kelly moves to FL 

 V. President’s Report (Ashlyn Blatz) 
 A. Kindergarten Registration Packet-  need volunteers to help assemble 
 B. Went over open/newly filled positions/ new roster 
 C. EOY Feedback - Google Form went out this week, please complete by April 
 1st. Thanks! 
 D. Cline and Weller have open position on the PTO for parents moving on 
 E. PTO Presidents and Principals meeting was in March 
 F. Core Board meeting this summer; call or text Ashlyn with any Qs 
 937.554.9586 

 VI. Committee Reports 
 A. Box Tops (Abbie Mills)- not present 
 B. Dragons Game (Rachael Rodgers)- not present 
 C. Community Rewards (Kelly Ribaudo)- no update 
 D. Restaurant Takeovers (Kelsey McLachlan) 



 a.  Popsicles at the Playground- great event made around $800 in those two 
 nights 

 b.  Sky Zone in April was also a success. Made approximately $200 
 E. Social Media (Mackenzie Graves)- no update 
 VII. Open Forum / New Business / Questions- none 

 A. Upcoming Events 

 - Teacher Appreciation Week (May 2-6) 
 - Will be creating a Spirit Week for this year. Mackenzie will handle creating flier/ 

 promoting on social media 
 - Signup Genius will be sent out regarding donating food items/ gift cards for 

 Teacher Appreciation Week 

 B. Questions/Comments- none 

 Next Meeting: All Done for the year except some core board meetings (Pres, VP, 
 Secretary and Treasurer) 

 For questions, please contact: Ashlyn Blatz, President, 
 PVS.PTO.Pres@gmail.com or (937) 554-9586 


